
 

The Devonport Orions are fielding a Junior Girls U17 side for the 2017/18 season, and 
we are super excited to get girls involved! 
 

We are seeking players for the 5-week roster, who will play against other North West 
cricket clubs on Friday nights, starting on November 10th and finishing on December 
15th, 2017.  Anyone of any ability or skill level is welcome to come and play! 
 

Training occurs on Monday nights from 4pm at the Devonport CC Oval starting 23rd 
October. 

 

Games start at approximately 4.00 (to be confirmed) and are a T20 format. 
 

If you would like to ask a few questions, or touch base with the Coach or Team 
Manager, feel free to contact us on the below details: 
 

Anish Paraam    Susan Underwood 
Girls U17 Coach    Team Manager 
Email: anishep_19@hotmail.com Email: susan.underwood@education.tas.gov.au 
Phone: 0458 708 525   Phone: 0429 397 149 

 

You can also like our Facebook page for more information and to keep track of things 
happening at the club! 

Check out: https://www.facebook.com/devonportcricketclub 
 

Search Devonport CC on playcricket.com.au to register to play! 

https://www.facebook.com/devonportcricketclub

